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RENTER'S INSURANGE

As of February Ist, Personal Property Coverage will also no
longer be included. It is not a requirement that residents
purchase their own renter’s insurance but it is highly
== = W recommended. In the event of extreme weather conditions, fire,
E flood, theft, etc. the resident is responsible for any damages. If
= you do decide to acquire your own personal property insurance
it is not required that you notify our office.

COMMUNITY CENTER RENTAL POLICY

Effective February I, 2018 we will start to charge a flat $50.00 fee for all active military/
residents to rent out the community center for events. Any non-residents may also rent out
the community center for $100.00. This space includes use of the complete kitchen, party/
conference room, and access to 7 rectangular tables plus 40 chairs. You will be required to
provide a deposit check of $250 at time of rental for any damages. Please call the office for
information about availability. 325-651-8369

COMMUNITY REMINDERS

Please remember that as a pet owner it is your responsibility to pick-up after your pets. This policy is
not just for the areas enjoyed by the community but also includes your front and back yard as well.
We love being a pet friendly community and want to make sure that everyone is maintaining their
yards to this set standard. We will continue to do property inspections in order to enforce this policy.
We appreciate your attentiveness to this matter.

Christmas lights need to be removed from your homes no later than February [2th.

Please remember the proper way to input a work order is to call our office, 325-651-8369, or to make
a submission through our online portal. Please do not send in work order requests through e-mails
directly to our staff members. We want to ensure that your requests are resolved as quick as
possible; therefore following protocol is essential in this process.
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SAVE THE DATES

FEBRUARY §

Facebook Rodeo Ticket give away

FEBRUARY [2

All Christmas lights need to be taken
down no later than this date.

FEBRUARY 13

Homemade Hearts

Join us at the community center to
create homemade Valentine's for your
loved ones.

4:00PM.-5:30 PM.

FEBRUARY I4

Valentine's Day

FEBRUARY 19

President's Day
The office will be closed.

FEBRUARY -7

San Angelo Stock Show and Rodeo
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This Ain't My First Rodeo

The San Angelo Stock Show and Rodeo season is here. For many
of you this will be your first time to be apart of this San

Angelo tradition. The rodeo will be in town through the [7th of g
February. There are performances Wednesday- Sunday plus a full
carnival. It is a great family fun activity plus an excellent chance
to indulge in a funnel cake!

We will be giving away 4 rodeo tickets Thursday, February 8th , on
our Facebook page, Goodfellow Family Housing. Please be sure to
follow our page for more information.

Homemade Hearts

Roses are red, Violets are blue, join us to make a
Valentine as special as you!

New Maintenance Team
Member

Please help us welcome Jose
to our Goodfellow Family
Housing team. Jose joined us
in January as a Maintenance
Technician. He will be working
directly with each of you on all
of your work orders for your
homes. If you see him around
he sure to say hi!

Please join us Tuesday February I3th from 4:00 P.M.
t0 5:30 P.M. in the community center to make
homemade Valentines for your loved ones. We we will
have a variety of supplies available to make unique
one of a kind Valentines.

Contact Us

Office: 325-651-8369
Office Hours

Monday- Friday 8am- 5pm GOODFELLOW

Closed Weekends and Holidays A HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITY™

Community Director Ruby Robledo ONE MISSION. ONE COMMUNITY.
Community Supervisor. ...Kallie Quanz

Resident Service Specialist...........Vanessa Roof
Maintenance Tech ..Joe Padilla
Maintenance Tech... ...Manuel Flores
Maintenance Tech Jose Vielma

According to AFI34-276 1.3
Any families residing in base housing who provide care for other families' children on a regular basis or for
more than 10 hours a week muist be licensed by Goodfellow Air Force Base Family Child Care Program
. If you have any questions you may contact Carmen Trufant, Family Childcare Coordinator,
325-654-3239
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